
Dear  Year 1 Parents/Carers, 

As part of our  new Literacy topic we will be reading and 

writing about the Adventures of Mr Benn. On Wednesday 

18th November, Year 1 children are invited to wear their own 

fancy dress costumes to school as we will be writing  de-

scriptive sentences about our costumes and have a fancy 

dress parade. 

Please ensure only your Year One child attends school in 

fancy dress. 

Please make sure your child’s costume is  

suitable for the weather as they will be in it  

all day.  

Also please make sure your child has on sen-

sible shoes.  

We look forward to seeing everybody in their fancy dress 

costumes on Wednesday. 

 

Year 1 Team 


